
Important Notice: Sewing Class Cancellation 

Dear Students, 

We regret to inform you that our upcoming sewing class scheduled for [Start Date] has been 

cancelled due to low enrollment. 

We understand this may be disappointing, and we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this 

may cause. We are committed to providing high-quality classes, and unfortunately, we were 

unable to meet the required enrollment numbers for this session. 

If you have already paid for this class, we will process a full refund to your original payment 

method within the next 7-10 business days. 

Thank you for your understanding. We hope to offer more sewing classes in the future and 

would love to have you join us then. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


